
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Lorena Hollett on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, November 14, 2022 5:04 PM 
'vbp2bp@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/14/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11252-2022 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new electric rate hikes! 

Good afternoon, Sean McCarter. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220001, and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Regards, 

Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public SeNice Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

From: Sean Mccarter <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 4:58 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new electric rate hikes! 

Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 

Docket No. 20220001-EI 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and a electricity customer. I received notification 

that FPL, Duke and Tampa Electric intend to increase rates for customers like me. 

I urge you to reject these rate increases at this time. 

In this current economic climate it's not right to pass on these cost to those who can afford it 

the least. There's a lot of things beyond your control. This is one of the things in your power. 

That you do control. Help your fellow Floridians. 

Sean Mccarter 

vbp2bp@gmail.com 
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6480 2nd Ave s  

Saint Petersburg, Florida 33707 

 

  

 

 




